
 

 

Distribution of COVID at Home Tests 

 
 
Dear Friends and Neighbors: 
 
By now, most have heard that the State of Connecticut has allocated COVID-19 at home test kits to 
be distributed by all Connecticut municipalities at no charge to residents. Each municipal allocation 
falls far short of providing a test kit for each household. When and if there will be future allocations 
from the State, we will reach out with distribution information. Please see below for guidance on how 
Washington will conduct distribution. 
 

• Each test kit will contain two tests with instructions. 

• A limit of one test kit per household will be issued while supplies last. 

• Proof of residence will need to be shown at time of pick up. (CT driver’s license or driver’s li-
cense and utility invoice showing address).  

• Masks must be worn inside the building. 

• Distribution will begin at 8:00 A.M. Sunday, 01/09 at the American Legion Hall at 6 Bryan Hall 
Plaza. 

• A limited number of tests will be available for our seniors 65 and older at the Senior Center at 
6 Bryan Hall Plaza beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, 01/10. 

• All distributions are “While supplies last”. 
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